* GREEN FOR LIFE

environmental

March 12, 2024

Mrs. Chrissie Koroivui

Solid Waste Program Manager
Durham County

310 South Dillard St.

Durham, NC 27701

Dear Mrs. Koroivui:

GFL environmental respectfully requests an upwardly adjustment in fees it charges for
the Recycle Services for Durham County residence, due to increased cost of operations.
To list a few increased components; environmental compliance, wages, benefits and
petroleum base products. The previously negotiated rate increase is 2% and will be
effective on July 1, 2024. The rate will change from $3.50 to $3.57 per serviced cart.

GFL environmental appreciates the opportunity to serve the citizens of the County of
Durham. If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call.

Sincerely,

Ml Fon Lo ——

Bill Davidson
General Manager
919-596-1363



